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D&L
fyi-request—344—9b9bf829@requets.fyi.org Nz

DearD & L

I refer to your request of 7 June 2012 in which you requested information
about the reporting of interception warrants.

The information you have requested is more closely associated with the

activities of the Security Intelligence Service. | have therefore transferred this
matter to the SIS pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive Support Group

Safer Communities Together

POLICE NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS
180 Molesworth Street, PO Box 3017, DX SX11 148, Wellington 8140, New Zealand




